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News Updates and Reminders 

 

Check Connect Notices 

 Year 1 & 2 Perth Hills Discovery Centre excursion, Tuesday 24th Sept. 

 Year 6, 2020 Rottnest Camp meeting, Tuesday 24th Sept, 3-00pm. 

 School Photo Day, Wednesday 25th September. 

 Casual Friday, 27th September. 

 Secondary Excursion, Friday 27th September. 

 Students commence Term 4, Tuesday 15th October, 2019. 

 Roald Dahl’s “The Twits” 
puppet show Tuesday 8th Oct. 

 Holiday Badminton Fun 

 Tennis Coaching Flyer 

 Beverley Heroic Event 

Principal’s Update 
Hello all, 
 

Week 10 already! Where has the term gone? As the saying says ‘time flies when you’re having fun’! Term 3 has 
been a very busy, very rewarding and very enjoyable term. Lots of learning, lots of fun and lots of extracurricular 
activities for the students and teachers to enjoy.  
 

At the end of Week 8 a deserving group of students were given the chance to represent our school at the 
Interschool Athletics Carnival in Pingelly. I managed to get down to Pingelly to watch about an hour of the carnival 
and left feeling very proud of our students. Whilst we didn’t win the overall shield from what I saw and heard our 
team led by example in their effort and sportsmanship, well done to all! 
 

Parents NAPLAN results will come home this week. Please visit this site 
https://k10outline.scsa.wa.edu.au/home/assessment/testing/naplan/parents/results-reporting to download a 
brochure which details information about how to understand your child’s individual student report. 
 

This week sees our Year 1 and 2 students on an excursion along with our high school students reward excursion, a 
great opportunity for students to reward themselves for such an excellent term.  
 

Wednesday this week is School Photo Day, please ensure that your children are in full school uniform and in 
attendance so that they don’t miss out. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our school community for their support, from ensuring that your 
children are at school prepared and on time or volunteering for the P&C or at a school carnival you help make our 
school great and we couldn’t do it without you. 
 

Have a safe and restful holiday, I will see you all in a few weeks’ time for another busy term! 
 

Ben Ratz 
Principal 
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24th 

Year 1 & 2 Hills 
Discovery Centre 
Excursion. 
Year 6 2020 Rotto 
Camp Meeting 3pm 
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26th 27th 

 

Casual Dress Day! 
 
Secondary Ice 
Skating excursion. 

Term 4 
Week  1 

Oct 14th 
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15th 

Students 
recommence Term 4. 

16th 17th 18th  
Loud Shirt Day! 
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Interschool Athletics 

Our Interschool Athletics team performed with great sportsmanship and spirit at the Interschool Athletics Carnival 
held in Pingelly in Week 8. Congratulations to Courtney, Carly, Jamie-Lee, Mac and Mark who received medals on 
the day – outstanding performance!! Our staff come away from every interschool carnival so proud to be a part of 
our school and community as our students go hard and represent our school with great pride and great behaviour. 
Thank you to all of the parents who supported the discus on the day, this part of the day went very smoothly and 
was very successful due to the efficiency of our coordination. Beverley came 5th in the overall primary results and 
3rd in the Handicap Shield. Beverley Secondary came 2nd in the overall results and we won the Secondary Handicap 
Shield!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

  Wednesday 25th of September 2019 
• Every Student will have their photo taken, whether they are 
purchasing photos or not.  
• The school has chosen to use the online ordering system. Your 
child has been given an online ordering instruction slip and a 
unique student shootkey. Log onto www.msp.com.au and 
follow the prompts to place your order.  
• If you lose your shootkey the school reception will have a copy 
to quote back to you.  
• The expiry date for online ordering is the 01.10.2019. Any 
orders received after this date will incur a $30.00 archive fee. 
You can email your order request through to 
reorders.perth@msp.com.au or call our office on 08 9240 8000 
• Please ensure that your family envelope and payment are 
handed to the Photographers on photo day.  
 



Year 1 & 2 Assembly 

 Our Year 1 and 2 students hosted the Week 9 assembly this term. They gave all of our students some great 
reminders on what friendships are and that it’s okay if friendships are not positive some of the time but also spoke 
about how we might deal with ‘friendship fires’ and reactions to difficult situations. Their performance of the bunyip 
song was very entertaining and great way to finish the day!!  
 
 
   
   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

P&C News 

Exciting News! 
 

The school canteen will re-open from Week 2, Term 4, with a 
Friday recess and lunch service. 
This service will be managed and coordinated by Bec Halbert. 
 

Stay tuned for an all new menu and ordering instructions at the 
beginning of Term 4. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FREE – Casual Friday 
Friday 27th September 2019 

It’s the last day of term, so 
come to school in your 
comfy casuals to welcome 
the holidays. 

 

 


